
PROCLAMATION  
 

 

 

 

INVITATION TO CELEBRATE 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Dundee will be celebrating its 100th Birthday on December 

16, 2024; and  

WHEREAS, the Town intends to celebrate all year long beginning in January 2024.  

The opening celebration was January 1, 2024, with the Centennial Block Party and 

will end December 21, 2024, with a day festival and movie.  Monthly events will 

offer a myriad of ways to capture enthusiasm and energy that have forged a legacy 

of our paradise for the last ten decades; and 

WHEREAS, everyone is invited to participate whether you have historical photos 

or stories to share of Dundee over the years.  The Centennial Committee would love 

to have them as a dozen months are needed to capture the flavor of Dundee’s proud 

history featuring its many local landmarks and stakeholders. 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Mayor Sam Pennant, on behalf of the Town Commission 

of the Town of Dundee, do, hereby, proclaim the New Year of 2024 as the Planning 

and Organizational Year for the Town’s year-long celebration of its 100th birthday 

and urge all of the residents, businesses, civic organization, faith groups and pioneer 

families of this community to support and participate in the celebrations to be held 

during our Centennial 2024 year. 

In Witness Whereof, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the seal of the Town 

of Dundee to be affixed this 9th day of January 2024. 

 

       ________________________________ 

       Sam Pennant, Mayor 

 

Attest: 

________________________________ 

Trevor Douthat, Town Clerk 


